
                         

December 7, 2015 

Civil Aviation Bureau (JCAB) 

Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism (MLIT) 

 

Holding of the Second Meeting of the Review Committee for the 

Earthquake and Tsunami Evacuation and Swift Disaster Recovery 

Plans at Airports 

 

１．Outline 

In order to implement the safe and orderly evacuation procedures and resume 

normal operations as soon as possible at the airports in the event of an earthquake 

and a tsunami across a wide area, based on the summary report on the Best Form of 

Disaster Preparedness at Airport Facilities in Anticipation of Widespread Disaster, 

including the Nankai Trough Megathrust Earthquake submitted by the Committee in 

March of this year, Civil Aviation Bureau of Japan (JCAB) plans to develop a 

“standard model” of emergency evacuation and swift disaster recovery plans using 

Kochi Airport, and then urges all airports across the country to develop its own 

plans.  

For this purpose, JCAB has established the Review Committee for the Earthquake  

and Tsunami Evacuation and Swift Disaster Recovery Plans at Airports, headed by 

Professor Tomoyuki Todoroki of Nihon University, and held the first  meeting on  

October 7, 2015.  

This is to inform you that JCAB will hold the meeting for the second time  

and for the last time as described below, and the final reports will be posted on 

the MLIT’s official website at a later date.  

 

２．Date and Venue 

・Date: December 9 (Wednesday) 14:00PM-16:00PM 

・Venue: MLIT, Central Government Building No. 3,  

JCAB Conference Room A on the 7th floor  

 

３．Main Topics 

・ Proposed Evacuation and Swift Disaster Recovery Plans at Kochi Airport 

・ Proposed Standard Model of Evacuation and Disaster Recovery Plans at 

Airports, and others.    

 

 



 【Contact Information】 

Airport Safety and Aviation Security Division,  

Aviation Safety and Security Department, Civil Aviation Bureau, 

MLIT 

 

         Hatakeyama, Okuda or Hayakawa (Ext. 49519) 

 

TEL: 03-5253-8111  Direct line: 03-5253-8725 FAX：03-5253-1663  


